Shutesbury Board of Health July 17, 2024, 7 pm Virtual meeting

Present: Catherine Hilton, chair; Wm Levine, Norene Pease, Arleen Read, Garrett Simonsen, board members.

Actions taken:

Minutes of June 4 approved

56 Wendell Road. Unanimous vote to authorize Claudia to work with Town Counsel to bring the matter to housing court.

Discussion:

Morse Hill Camp: There were problems getting the camp into full compliance upon annual inspection, including communication with Claudia, new requirements, updated protocols, etc. The inspection was performed by Megan Tudryn of the collaborative, accompanied by Sarah Fiske, and was reportedly more thorough than previous inspections by Claudia and Charlie.

Collaborative: Garrett reported that the collaborative is moving forward with state approval of budget and work plan. Only a few applicants for inspector positions. Excellent interactions with Megan and Sarah, very effective and responsive.

Next meeting August 7.

Adjourn 7:40